
Submit a Public Comment 
Before Dec. 17, 2023!

The New Mexico Department 
of Transportation (NMDOT), in 
cooperation with the Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA), is 
conducting a study along I-25 in the 
S-Curve area in Albuquerque. The 
study will explore a transportation 
solution to improve safety and 
mobility on I-25 between Avenida 
Cesar Chavez and Lomas Boulevard.

Thank you for attending the first 
public meeting on Nov. 15, 2023. 

The presentation was recorded and 
will be posted to the website Nov. 
16, 2023, along with the materials 
shared during the public meeting.
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A public comment period will be open Nov. 15, 2023, through  
Dec. 17, 2023. You can provide input in various ways:

•	 In person, at the public meeting 
on Nov. 15, 2023

•	 On the website after the public 
meeting starting Nov. 16, 2023

•	 Emailing the study team at 
study@i25scurve.com

If you need any assistance, please call 
the hotline at 505-600-2232.

Hotline: 505-600-2232 Email: study@i25scurve.com Website:  
i25scurve.com

I-25 S-Curve Area Study 
c/o Horrocks 
6001 Indian School Road NE, Ste 250 
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Vea el reverso para Español

•	 Mailing a comment to:

Reach out to the study team with any questions.


